
Minutes of the Leverett Board of Health  

08/20/2012 

Members present: Fair, Dauchy, Hillman 

 

1. 8 Chestnut Hill Rd. Owner Silas Ball was granted an extension until 10/8/2015 by 

Mass extention173 of Chapter 240 of the Acts of 2010 to the DSCP issued in 

10/2008.  Board consulted the Mass Permit Extension Act and granted the 

extension. 

 

2. 160 Dudleyville Rd. provided owner with copy of 2004 Title V inspection report. 

 

3. 60 Camp Rd Andrew Cole contractor present. The Board issued a DSCP for a 

Tight Tank. Variance was previously granted by Mass DEP and Leverett Board of 

Health. A deed restriction for same shall be required before a COC will be issued. 

 

4. 180 Pratt Corner Rd. Received installer’s signature and a copy of the plan. It was 

not marked “As Built”. Dauchy will contact Bill Sierutta (installer) for a signed as 

built. 

 

5. Board minutes from 8/6/2012. Fair moved to accept as amended. Dauchy 

seconded and the motion passed unanimously. Hillman will forward minutes to 

clerk. 

 

6. 32 Cave Hill Rd. Board discussed recent site visit. Board will ask health agent to 

determine if any other viable sites to locate a septic system. Fair will send request 

to agent. 

 


